
 

 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

REVISIONS TO ITEM EC3.4 
 
 
THE CITY CLERK HAS BEEN ADVISED THAT THE 
FOLLOWING MATERIALS HAVE BEEN REVISED:  
 

 Pages 1, 8, and 9 of Revised Report EC3.4 from the Interim 
General Manager, Long-Term Care Homes and Services on 
Review of Dementia Care Based Models (the "Report")  

 Appendix A to the Report  

 Appendix C to the Report  
 
**PLEASE REPLACE YOUR PRINTED MATERIALS WITH THE 
ENCLOSED REVISED VERSIONS.** 
 
 
 
 
April 15, 2019 
 

CITY CLERK 
 


